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Old Oak Primary School Update – Friday 14th July 2023 

Dear families,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year has been a successful year for our football teams – the boys narrowly 

missed qualification for the further stages and the girls reached the North final, 

which they narrowly lost on penalties. On Wednesday, the girls represented the 

school at a World Cup competition with schools from outside the borough. And 

they won! Congratulations to the girls. As you can see, they were awarded and get 

to keep the trophy, and we had player of the tournament as well – Lani. Well done 

to everyone for a successful day. 

The Year 5 class have been working with the Mohn Centre at Imperial College. The 

Centre brought together academics and year five pupils from Old Oak to discuss 

their views on health and wellbeing in White City and Old Oak. The news story is 

live on the Imperial College site: https://www.imperial.ac.uk/news/245899/mohn-

centre-welcomes-year-class-white/ 

https://www.imperial.ac.uk/news/245899/mohn-centre-welcomes-year-class-white/
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/news/245899/mohn-centre-welcomes-year-class-white/
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Some children were also invited to the Royal Institution to experience a day of 

science with the most famous experiments performed live in front of an audience. 

It was a wonderful chance for those particularly interested in science to see the 

subject come to life and understand the relevance and possibilities for their 

futures. 

       

*ATTENDANCE* 

We finish school for the summer at 1.45pm on Friday 21st July. We have already 

been approached by families who intend to leave the school early before the end 

of next week. While we understand the circumstances in some cases, it is against 

the law to remove children from school except in exceptional circumstances. We 

will have to pass on the details of all children who leave early to the local authority 

and we will work with the LA to fine those families who regularly remove their 

child before the end of term.  

 

*DATES FOR THE DIARY* 

Monday 17th July: Year 5 cinema trip 

Tuesday 18th July: Meet the New Teacher – each class will spend the first session of 

the day with the adults they will be working with next academic year 

Wednesday 19th July: Year 6 Leavers Party 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Family of Year 6 

children are invited to celebrate with them in the KS2 playground 
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Wednesday 19th July: Year 6 Leavers Play 5pm – 6pm. Family of Year 6 children are 

invited to watch the performance. The rest of the school will watch the show in the 

morning. 

Thursday 20th July: Year 6 bowling trip 

Friday 21st July: Non Uniform Day 

Friday 21st July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 1.00pm – 1.45pm. Family of Year 6 

children are invited to watch the assembly. 

Friday 21st July: Last day of term: School finishes at 1.45pm 

 

*Father’s Day Breakfast* 

Please see some photos of the celebration on the next page. Thank you to all who 

came and read with their child. It was a lovely morning.  

 

Have a peaceful and restful weekend. 

Mrs Beardsworth and Mr. Brown 
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*Father’s Day Breakfast* 

 

 

 

 


